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Notice Concerning Related-Party Transactions 
 
 

New City Residence Investment Corporation (“NCRI” or “the Investment Corporation”) today 
announced matters relating to Related-Party Transactions, of which brief details are as follows: 
 
The Investment Corporation plans to execute a property management agreement with New City 
Property Services K.K. (“NCPS”) which will also be a sublessee for the four properties that 
NCRI plans to acquire; the New City Residence Ginza, New City Residence 
Nihonbashi-Suitengu, New City Residence Abeno and the New City Residence Ohtedori.   
The NCPS is defined as a third-party pursuant to Article 15.2 of the Investment Trust and 
Investment Corporation Law relating to third-party transactions. Furthermore, and in accordance 
with the internal rules of the Investment Corporation as they relate to asset management, the 
following entities have today discussed and determined matters in connection with the property 
management agreement and the sublease agreement: 
 

 The Compliance Committee of the Asset Management Company (CBRE Residential 
Management K.K.) 

 The Investment Committee of the Asset Management Company 
 The Board of Directors of the Asset Management Company 

 
Please refer to the press release “Notice Concerning the Proposed Acquisition of Investment 
Asset,” dated December 22, 2005 and February 24, 2006, for property details. 
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This press release in English language is a translation of the press release in Japanese language published on April 26, 
2006 and was prepared solely for the convenience of readers outside Japan. In case of any discrepancies between this 
translation and the Japanese original, the later shall prevail. NCRI is not responsible nor does it assume any liability for 
the completeness, appropriateness and accuracy of this translation. 


